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Research Analysis 

 

The second proposed committee substitute to HB 1829 allows counties that participate in a 

multi-county library system to request an accounting of the library system's overall budget and 

estimate of need if approved by 2/3 vote of all participating boards of county commissioners. 

The executive director or the employee in charge of accounting is designated to produce the 

requested information. Additionally, the measure allows the board of county commissioners to 

decide on the location to present the budget and estimate of need findings. 

 

Prepared By: Keana Swadley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1829 permits certain procedures to be adopted by counties.  The measure has no direct fiscal 

impact on the state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: John McPhetridge, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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